
	

 
 
 

 
 

The New School Montessori Center 
	

Summer	2016	Information	

The	 New	 School’s	 summer	 program	 is	 available	 to	 currently	 enrolled	 children,	 or	 for	 those	
enrolled	for	the	fall	of	2016.	This	year	our	summer	program	will	run	for	eleven	weeks,	beginning	
on	May	31	and	ending	August	12.	

Summer	provides	teachers	with	time	essential	 for	personal	development,	to	refresh	materials,	
and	 to	 plan	 the	 upcoming	 school	 year.	 Consequently,	 the	 summer	 program	 is	 staffed	 with	 a	
rotation	of	different	teachers	throughout	the	eleven	weeks.	

Infant/Toddler	and	Children’s	House	Summer	Programs	
Our	 summer	 schedule	 for	 these	 programs	 will	 be	 theme-based	 and	 will	 have	 a	 rotation	 of	
teachers.	 In	 addition	 to	 these	 themes,	 lessons	 and	 projects	 will	 remain	 consistent	 with	 the	
Montessori	philosophy.	
	
Based	 on	 early	 enrollment	 data,	 our	 summer	 teaching	 staff	 will	 have	 a	 plan	 that	 offers	
continuity	with	a	seamless	transition	between	each	summer	theme	with	its	accompanying	staff.	
As	 always,	 our	 summer	 program	 will	 also	 be	 enriched	 with	 fun	 events	 such	 as	 water	 days,	
special	presenters,	art,	drama,	and	music	activities.	

Important	changes	for	this	year’s	Children’s	House	summer	program		
In	 addition	 to	 a	 more	 theme-based	 approach	 this	 summer,	 we	 are	 also	 instituting	 another	
change	to	benefit	our	students.	Because	of	 limited	enrollment	and	high	demand,	we	will	offer	
first	placement	to	families	who	enroll	 in	our	five-day	summer	program	(either	half	or	full	day).	
There	is	a	minimum	of	four	weeks	enrollment	to	be	eligible	to	attend	during	the	summer.	
	
Once	 the	 enrollment	 period	 terminates,	 we	 will	 offer	 any	 additional	 spaces	 to	 families	
requesting	partial-week	schedules	(two,	three	or	four	days).	Information	on	these	schedules	will	
be	distributed	once	summer	enrollment	is	completed.	
	
Children’s	House	Classroom	Placement		
We	 are	 currently	 planning	 on	 offering	 one	 Children’s	 House	 Classroom	 for	 the	 summer.	
However,	 should	 a	 second	 class	 open	 up,	 please	 note	 that	 student	 placement	 will	 be	 solely	
determined	by	Administration	based	on	demographics	and	can	not	be	altered	once	our	summer	
roster	has	been	established.	This	will	ensure	that	teachers	can	plan	accordingly,	to	maintain	our	
traditional	individualized	approach	throughout	the	summer.		
	
Enrollment	and	Schedules	
Unlike	the	regular	school	year,	enrollment	for	the	5-day	program	is	offered	on	a	week-to-week	
basis	with	a	required	minimum	of	4	weeks.		
	
For	 those	who	wish	 to	 enroll	 for	 a	 partial-week	 schedule	 (fewer	 than	5-days),	 please	 indicate	
your	 preference	 on	 the	 summer	 application.	However,	 please	 note	 there	 is	 no	 guarantee	 the	
school	will	be	able	to	offer	partial-week	schedules	during	the	summer.	Should	we	have	space	to	
be	able	to	offer	these	schedules,	we	will	contact	applicants	after	February	22.	



	
Please	also	note	that	the	school	closes	at	5:30pm	(not	6:00pm)	during	the	summer.	Additionally,	
the	school	does	not	offer	carpool	service	during	the	summer.	
	
Tuition	
The	 summer	 tuition	 is	 divided	 into	 three	 equal	 payments.	 The	 first	 payment	 of	 the	 summer	
tuition	must	be	submitted	with	the	summer	application	form	and	is	a	non-refundable	payment.	
The	second	payment	is	due	May	28,	and	the	final	summer	payment	is	due	June	28.			
	
To	calculate	your	 total	 tuition,	please	multiply	 the	number	of	weeks	you	are	attending	by	 the	
weekly	rate	for	your	selected	program.		
	
There	 are	 limited	 spaces	 available	 and	 enrollment	 will	 end	 when	 the	 classes	 are	 full.	
Applications	received	after	the	classes	have	been	filled	will	be	returned	to	the	parents	with	any	
paid	 fees.	 To	 enroll	 in	 our	 summer	 program,	 or	 to	 indicate	 your	 child	 will	 not	 be	 attending,	
please	return	the	enclosed	form	as	soon	as	possible.		

	
Elementary	Summer	Camps	

Each	week-long	elementary	 camp	 is	 centered	on	 a	different	 engaging	 theme.	 Themes	 include	
cooking,	 Lego	 Star	 Wars	 and	 Machines	 camps,	 spy	 camp,	 sewing,	 theatre/drama,	 Pokemon,	
gardening,	weather,	chess,	and	more.	Camp	details	will	be	posted	on	the	summer	program	page	
of	our	website.	
	
Our	elementary	summer	program	is	also	open	to	siblings	of	currently	enrolled	children.	Sibling	
admission	for	the	summer	will	be	based	on	space	availability	and	will	be	subject	to	all	guidelines	
and	provisions	stated	within	our	Parent	Handbook.	Also,	families	may	enroll	in	fewer	than	four	
weeks	of	elementary	camp.	

	
Tuition	Rates	for	Five-Day	Week	Schedules	

Please	note	this	option	requires	a	4-week	minimum	for	Infant,	Toddler,	and	Children’s	House.	
	

Program	 Times	 Price	
	
Half	Day	Infants	

	
8:25am	–	12:00pm	

	
$210.00/week	

	
Full	Day	Infants	

	
8:25am	–	4:30pm	

	
$340.00/week	

	
Half	Day	Toddler	Ones	

	
8:25am	–	12:00pm	

	
$210.00/week	

	
Full	Day	Toddler	Ones	

	
8:25am	–	4:30pm	

	
$327.50/week	

	
Half	Day	Toddler	Twos	

	
8:25am	–	12:00pm	

	
$200.00/week	

	
Full	Day	Toddler	Twos	

	
8:25am	–	4:30pm	

	
$305.00/week	

	
Half	Day	Children’s	House	

	
8:25am	–	12:00pm	

	
$172.50/week	

	
Full	Day	Children’s	House	

	
8:25am	–	4:30pm	

	
$272.50/week	

	
Elementary	&	Adolescent	

	
8:25am	–	3:30pm	

	
$275.00/week*	

*Extra	fees	may	apply	based	on	field	trips.	
	
	



	
	

	

	
	

The	New	School,	Inc.	
A	Montessori	Center	for	Children	

	
SUMMER	2016	APPLICATION	

	
Child’s	Name	__________________________________________________________________	
	
Date	of	Birth	__________________	 	 					Child’s	Age	as	of	6/1/16	________________	
	
Current	Teacher	(if	already	attending)________________________________________________	

	
Please	check	one	of	the	following:	

	My	child	will	be	applying	to	attend	for	all	or	part	of	the	summer	program.	

	My	child	will	NOT	by	attending	the	summer	program.	
	
Please	indicate	your	requested	weeks:	
	

	I	would	like	my	child	to	attend	all	11	weeks	of	the	summer	program	

	I	would	like	my	child	to	attend	the	following	weeks:	
	
(Minimum	 of	 4	 weeks	 for	 Toddler	 and	 Children’s	 House	 and	 a	 minimum	 of	 1	 week	 for	
elementary	and	adolescent	programs)	
	
	 Week	1					(May	31	–	June	3)*	 	 Week	7					(July	11	–	15)	

	 Week	2					(June	6	–	10)	 	 Week	8					(July	18	–	22)	

	 Week	3					(June	13	–	17)	 	 Week	9					(July	25	–	29)	

	 Week	4					(June	20	–	24)	 	 Week	10			(Aug	1	–	5)	

	 Week	5					(June	27	–	July	1)	 	 Week	11			(Aug	8	–	12)	

	 Week	6					(July	5	–	July	8)*	 	 	

*These	weeks	will	consist	of	4	days	due	to	holidays.	The	tuition	for	these	weeks	will	be	prorated.	
	
Please	indicate	your	requested	program:	

	Infant	/	Toddler	Ones	 	 	 	Children’s	House	

	Toddler	Twos	 	 	 	 	Elementary		

	

Date	Received	 Process	Date	 Filed	By	



	

Please	indicate	your	requested	schedule:	

	Half-Day	(8:30am	to	12:00pm)	 	 	Full-Day	(8:30am	to	4:30pm)	

	Elementary	(8:30am	to	3:30pm)	

Please	indicate	whether	or	not	you	may	need	before	or	after-school	care:	

	I	may	need	before-school	care	 	 	I	may	need	after-school	care	

	I	will	definitely	not	need	either	before	or	after-school	care	

Please	note	that	before-school	care	in	the	summer	begins	at	7:30am	and	after-school	
care	ends	at	5:30pm.	
	

Child	Care	Rates	
Program	 Hours	 Price	

Infants	and	Toddler	Ones	
Before	&	After	Class	Hours	

7:30am	–	8:20am	
4:30pm	–	5:30pm	

	
$10.00/hour	

Toddler	Twos,	Children’s	House	&	Elementary	
Before	&	After	Class	Hours	

7:30am	–	8:20am	
4:30pm	–	5:30pm	

	
$7.00/hour	

Infants	and	Toddler	Ones	
Extended	Class	Hours	

	
12:00pm	–	4:30pm	

	
$12.00/hour	

Toddler	Twos,	Children’s	House	&	Elementary	
Extended	Class	Hours	

	
12:00pm	–	4:30pm	

	
$8.00/hour	

	
Tuition	Payments	
By	 signing	 below,	 you	 are	 indicating	 that	 you	 are	 enrolling	 your	 child	 in	 our	 2016	 summer	
program	 and	 that	 you	 agree	 to	 adhere	 to	 all	 regulations	 and	 guidelines	 as	 described	 in	 our	
Parent	Handbook.		
	
By	signing	below	you	are	also	acknowledging	the	following:	
	
The	total	payment	for	the	summer	program	I	selected	will	be:	________________________	
	
I	agree	to	pay	for	this	program	in	three	equal	payments	of:	____________________________	
	
Once	I	have	submitted	this	form,	I	agree	to	pay	for	the	weeks	indicated	above.	No	refund	will	be	
issued	for	missed	weeks	for	any	reason.		
	
I	have	attached	the	first	of	the	three	payments	with	this	application	form.	
	
I	agree	to	pay	the	second	payment	by	May	28,	and	the	third	payment	by	June	28.	
	
	
_______________________________	 	 ______________________________	
Parent	Signature	 	 	 	 	 Parent	Signature	
	
________________________________________________________	
Administrator	Signature	
	


